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Moceage from Krie McCorvey

Can you believe how fast
the summer seems to be
moving. I was so honored
to represent our club in
Anaheim for the 2003
Convention, “Values and
Visions”. If you have
never been to a conven-
tion before, (this was my
first), let me say, “WOW”,

Emily Tarr was elected
our new Grand President,
and our own Jane Heiser-
man was elected to be Di-
rector of Fraternity Edu-
cation.

Emily will be speaking at
our Founder’s Day cele-
bration this year. What
an exciting event for all of
us. Pi Phi is changing
with the times and this is
a great opportunity for
you to hear our visions for
the future from our
Grand President. A
meeting not to miss.

This vision includes an op-
portunity for a literacy
program that has been de-
veloped by the Houston TX
Alumnae Club, and sup-
ported by the Fraternity.
The new Champions are
Readers (CAR) is partially
funded through the Fra-
ternity Foundation.

There is also a new “face”
of Pi Beta Phi, with a
newly developed logo,
video, revamped website
and collegiate program-
ming. The official Pi Phi
website is, www.pibetaphi.
org. Check out our web-
site if you have never
done so, if nothing else it’s
a great way to locate your
chapter sisters.

| Working with the Pi Phi’s at UNT

calendar that will moti-
vate you to reconnect
with Pi Phi. Even if you
can only come to one
event a year, it is by pay-
ing your local dues and
national dues that Pi
Beta Phi can continue to
prosper. If you have not
done so mail your dues,
($45.00) to our Treasurer
Kathy Gray in the en-
closed envelope

I hope that you will join
us and meet the women
who make up the South-
lake Area Alumnae Club.
I feel we have a lot to of-
fer. We have an exciting
year ahead of us with
lots of great activities.
Join us this year for our

kick-off meeting at Bent

As a newly chartered club Creek Clubhouse in
we will experience prob- Timarron, Tuesday,
lems because our club is so September 9th at 7:00
young. We are growing
and I hope this year we Yoursin Pi Phi - Kris
will have something on the

BOOKS BOOKS BOOKS

We have been asked to help during Pi Phi Rush
Work Week in Denton at the University of North
Texas. On Tuesday, August 12th from 1:30—
3:30 we will be doing a conversation skills
“practice”. Melanie Metzger 817.421.9335 and
Leslie Hedlund 469.293.5012 are organizing this.
If you are planning on attending this, we are meet-
ing at the Tom Thumb, on the corner of White’s
Chapel at 12:30 p.m. We are also conducting a
team building activity on Thursday, August 14
from 2:30—3:00. We are also providing dinner
for the UNT girls one night during rush week.

Karen Vering at
817.329.7982

If you are cleaning out your books and
magazines, don't throw them away! The
Southlake Area Alumnae Club is establishing
a giving library at the Tarrant County
Women’s Haven. We need all of your gently
used books for this worthwhile cause. We
have two bookcases that will always need
books. Please bring
them to the meetings
and we will collect
them there or call:




SOUTHLAKE AREA ALUMNAE
CLUB OF PI BETA PHI

Kris McCorvey, President
1404 Sandstone Court
Southlake, TX 76092

Phone: 817-410-2641
Fax: 817-442-8155
Email: kriskm@mindspring.com
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Kathleen A. Gray
915 Parkview Lane
Southlake, TX 76092
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Pi Phi Calendar 2003-2004
Southloke Ares Alumnae Club

September 9, 2003 7:00 p.m.
Kick-off Party 3

Bent Creek Clubhouse, Timmaron
Come and meet the Southlake Area
Alumnae Club, hear our plans for the
year and what is happening with Pi Beta
Phi. Yearbooks to be handed out.

October 7, 2003 7:00 p.m.
Make it, Bake it, Sew it, Grow it or Fake
it

Cathy Morris’ House

Silent Auction Fundraiser

Bring your “homemade” item to be in our
silent auction. This is a great fundraiser.

October 18th, 2003

Family Picnic October fest

Trawic Pavillion, Oak Grove Park,
Grapevine 3—7:00 p.m.

$10.00 per family BYODrink

Fun Time with a bounce house, horse-
shoes, playground and Food

November 4, 2003 7:00 p.m.
Ornament Making and Cookie Shine
Melanie Metzger’s House

December 2, 2003 7:00 p.m.
Angel Ornament Exchange
Karen Vering’s House

Our 2nd Annual Ornament Exchange.

December 21, 2003

Mother Daughter Tea

Kelli Henderson’s House

Alumnae and Collegians get together
for a lovely holiday party.

February 3, 2004

7:00 p.m.

A Networking Meeting, “Ask me
About” books passed out

March 2, 2004 7:00 p.m.
Appetizer and Recipe Exchange with
General Meeting

April 2004
Beaux and Ar-
row Social
Lone Star Park
Charge per couple, Date to be an-
nounced. Private suite, Friday night, din-
ner included, Buy your own drinks.

Mark Your Calendar for Pi Phi

April 24, 2004
Founder’s Day
This is the best Founder’s Day ever with
Emily Tarr our Grand President as the
Guest of Honor and featured speaker.
To be held in conjunction with Arling-
ton, Denton, Lake Cities Alumnae Clubs
and UNT Collegians.

11:00 a.m.

-May 8, 2004

Luncheon with elections for new officers
for 2004-2006. Officer Installation and
awards for members.




